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Re: Lobo to Eddy State Line Release Incident #NRM2005137772

Mr. Kirk,
Your requested extension to July 9, 2020 for  NRM2005137772 LOBO TO EDDY STATE LINE @ B-35-25S-28E  is approved.
Thank you,
Victoria Venegas
State of New Mexico
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conserva�on Division
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210
(575) 748-1283
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us

From: Rob Kirk <rob.kirk@solarismidstream.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 3:18 PM
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Lobo to Eddy State Line Release Incident #NRM2005137772
 
Solaris Water Midstream is respectively asking for a time extension on completing this produced water release – Lobo 285 to Eddy State Line Release Incident
#NRM2005137772.
 
Please see the attached letter and Form C-141.
 
We look forward to your positive response to this request. Please let me know of any questions or comments.
 
Rob Kirk
General Manager, HSE and Compliance
Solaris Water Midstream
3305 Boyd Drive
Carlsbad, NM 88220
O NM (575) 300-5155
C: (469) 978-5620
 
907 Tradewinds Blvd., Suite B
Midland, TX 79706
O TX: (432) 203-9020
 
 

Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Tue 4/14/2020 8:28 AM

To:Rob Kirk <rob.kirk@solarismidstream.com>;
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